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MEMORANDUM 
 
To:   CMAP Board and MPO Policy Committee 
 
From:   CMAP Staff 
 
Date:   September 25, 2024  
 
Subject:   Regional Safe Streets for All (SS4A) Grant Program update 
 
Action Requested:  Information 

 

 
CMAP was awarded nearly $4 million from the federal Safe Streets and Roads for All (SS4A) 
grant program to develop a first-of-its-kind traffic safety framework for northeastern Illinois.  
Participating counties and IDOT have contributed funds as a local match. CMAP is working with 
consultants to develop Countywide Safety Action Plans for Cook, DuPage, Kane, Lake, McHenry, 
and Will counties.  
 
CMAP and Will County staff will provide an update on the overall progress, provide information 
on engagement activities, review the important foundation of the need for this work, and hear 
about the end goal of supporting our communities in the implementation of projects that will 
help to eliminate roadway fatalities and serious injuries. 
 
 
Request 
This update is for informational purposes.  


